UL-13-226

Graduate School Office of the Dean

MU Marquette University

August 18, 1993

1217 W. Wisconsin Ave., Milwaukee, WI 53233 (414) 288-1531 Cable: MUGRAD Telefax: (414) 288-1578 Internet: 9635minerl@vms.csd.mu.edu

21-05432-04 (License) Am05485-93

James M. Taylor Executive Director for Operations United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Dr. Taylor:

This letter refers to the August 6, 1993 notice from your office on the annual fee for nonprofit education institution licenses.

Marquette University will be pursuing option one. Thus a request for exemption for annual fees will be submitted by November 17, 1993. We are awaiting the approval of the pertinent considerations that should be addressed in this request.

Sincerely,

T. J. Burch S. J.

Thaddeus J. Burch, S.J. Dean

TJB/kl

CC: Dr. Bela Piacsek